
 

 

2024 Intake 
Open Day Events 

Will your child be starting school in September 2024?  
Why not come along and see what Staplegrove Church School 
can offer. 
 

Please join any of our drop in sessions during October 

 

Tuesday 10 th October at 10am-11am 

Tuesday 17 th October at 10am-11am 

Thursday 19 th October at 6pm 

 

There is no need to book in advance. 
  

"Pupils have a strong moral code." 
"The curriculum is coherent and well sequenced." 
"Children know how to be good friends and feel that everyone is treated equally." 
"Learning is brought to life through trips, visitors and resources." 
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